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Congressman Smith Seeking Nebraska Pictures

Washington, D.C. — Nebraska 3rd District Congressman Adrian Smith has announced the launch of
“The Good Life Showcase”, asking residents of Nebraska’s Third Congressional District to submit
their favorite photo of the district for an opportunity for it to appear in Smith’s Washington, D.C.
office.

Smith said “Nebraska’s Third District contains nearly 65,000 square miles of iconic American
scenery and economic productivity.” Smith said, “I tell my colleagues and visitors in Washington
about ‘The Good Life,” but I would prefer they see it for themselves. Through this showcase, I look
forward to highlighting the talent of our local photographers as well as the natural beauty and
economic opportunity of Nebraska’s Third District in the nation’s capital.”

For consideration, constituents may submit an original, high-quality photo along with their name,
photo location, and a brief description to TheGoodLifeShowcase@mail.house.gov.

Congressman Smith encourages submissions of all kinds, from nature and agriculture to business
and industry. All entrants must own the copyrights for their submission(s).
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